Notice of Public Consultation
Proposed Etheridge Shire Planning Scheme

Etheridge Shire Council is pleased to advise that the proposed Etheridge Shire Planning Scheme is now
on public display and stakeholders are encouraged to review the document.

The purpose of the proposed Etheridge Shire Planning Scheme is to shape future development outcomes
within Etheridge Shire over the next 10-20 years.

The proposed Planning Scheme can be viewed online at www.etheridge.gld.gov.au or in person at
Council chambers. Interested parties may also purchase the document in addition to inspection.

Any person may make a written submission about any aspect of the proposed planning scheme during
the public consultation period. The public consultation period is from:

Monday, 23 September 2019 up to and including Monday, 18 November 2019

Submissions must be in writing or by email. Properly made submissions must state the name and
residential or business address of each submitter; the grounds of the submission; and the facts and
circumstances relied on in support of the grounds. Written submissions must be signed by each person
making the submission; however, signatures are not required for online and email (electronic)
submissions. Each submission must supply one postal or electronic address for further correspondence
regarding the submission.

Submissions must be received by Council on or before the 18 November 2019. Submissions can be
lodged as follows:

1. Mail a submission to:
Proposed Etheridge Shire Planning Scheme
Chief Executive Officer
Etheridge Shire Council
PO Box 12
Etheridge QLD 4871

2. E-mailing a submission to: info@etheridge.qld.gov.au

For more information contact Judy Austin on (07) 4037 3222, email info@etheridge.qgld.gov.au or visit
Council’s website at www.etheridge.qld.gov.au.

David Munro Po Box 12
Chief Executive Officer GEORGETOWN QLD 4871
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